
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – March 16, 2009 
 

 

Present:     Harry L. Reid, Richard Bielefield, John J. Strasser 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      None 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen will not meet on Monday, March 30, 2009. 
  

The Selectmen made the following re-appointments: 

Planning Board – 3 year terms: 

James Keefe 

David Thurston 

Robert S. Hayward Jr. 

Conservation Commission – 3 year term 

Peter Carbonneau 

 

MR. REID made a motion to nominate MR. BIELEFIELD as Chairman of the Board of 

Selectmen, seconded by MR. STRASSER.  The motion was approved. 

 

The Selectmen signed the Department of Revenue MS-2 Report of Appropriations Actually 

Voted. 

 

The Selectmen approved the use of the Crapo Building on June 4
th
 by the Sugar Hill Historical 

Museum for their annual volunteer luncheon. 

 

The Selectmen reviewed the following septic designs: 

Timothy and Amanda Clough   Map 218, Lot 13 Pearl Lake Road 

Barbara Serafini (redraw)          Map 219, Lot 57.1 Sunset Hill Lane 

 

The Selectmen signed a building permit for an addition to the James & Leslie Drew residence on 

Dyke Road.  Map 230, Lot 21.2 

 

MR. REID made a motion to suspend the Veteran’s Committee, seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD. 

The motion passed. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of March 9, 2009 seconded by MR. STRASSER.  

The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. REID made a motion to adjourn, seconded by MR. 

BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:00 PM.  The next scheduled meeting will be on 

Monday, March 23, 2009 at the Carolina Crapo Building at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 



 

 

 


